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Next E-Club Meeting 

Wednesday December 20th 2017 

7.30pm (NSW time) 

As usual I am starting off this newsletter with an apology, as it has 

been sometime since I have managed create one for you all. Life just 

gets away from me sometimes, however, I know you are no different 

to me and have busy lives, so I’m sure you understand.  I am hopeful 

of being better next year. One of my New Year’s Resolutions (I do have 

a few, that way I might success with one). After June 

30, 2018, thing will improve.  

 

Firstly: 

Meeting tomorrow night, I will send the link out at about 4pm, all you have to do is 

click on the link.  Once you have opened this link, you will need to check your sound 

is working and the camera is on. I will open the link around 6.45pm for everyone to 

sign on and be ready for a 7.30pm sharp start. (NSW time) 

John may even have some Christmas quiz questions????? (Maybe) 

 

The meeting will start at 7.30 sharp and will finished within the hour. We have an 

induction and it would be nice if everyone could be online to welcome our new 

member.   
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As stated this will be a short meeting, with fellowship being the priority, with finish 

time before 8.30pm 

Enjoy your Aussie Christmas, with family and friends and keep cool, it looks like it 

could be a hot one. I’m off the Geelong to stay with our daughter, Heidi, in her new 

home of two weeks, and the new swimming pool. Apparently, after Christmas Day, 

the plan is to  sit by the pool, with a good drink of whatever, me a G & T, and whoever 

turns up can just join in. The other good news is, Telstra can’t possibly connect the 

internet until middle of January. (Sometimes, it works in our favour!) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I cannot finish this newsletter without mentioning the true meaning of Christmas 

and the reason we celebrate. It is a time to celebrate the birth of a special baby who 

was born to teach us about love, caring and humanity.   

Please take the time to let you family and friends know how much they are valued 

and also reflect on our interest in humanity service for those who have so little.  

 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas, take care and have a safe, happy and holy Christmas. See you 

tomorrow night.  

Marilyn 


